
Cote, Alex 

From: david moeri <djmoeri@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 3:47 PM 
To: SLG 

Subject: LD 2101 
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To whom it may concern, 
As a tax paying resident of Raymond, Maine, and a lakeside resident on Sebago Lake, I am very concerned about the 
coastline and environmental care to our lake. I am also strongly in favor of the state of Maine assisting municipalities in 
their prosecuting of code offenders. This ls a state lake governed by state regulations in part. The state can easily 

recoup expenses from the fines imposed. 
ln a side bar I would also like to state that l find it absurd that a property owner can seek and attain a permit for work 

on their property while they are in litigation for a code violation! 
Thank you for your time and please support this bill. 

Sincerely, 

David Moeri 
56 Wild Acres Rd. 
Raymond, Maine
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